
NORTHERN INDI MICHIGAN CITY, INDIANA 
413-415 FRANKLIN STREET 

Telephone 4980 
1000 WATTS 

1420 - ON YOUR DIAL 

September 11, 1947 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Kermit, 

This letter will verify your reception of our station 
on August 7, 1947 from 1:50 to 9:17 AM (CST). 

Please accept our thanks for your detailed report on 
our signal. It has been most helpful to both management 
and engineering. I only regret that I don't have a 
pretty QSL card to send you. 

Very truly yours, 

E. R. Herkner 
Manager, WIMS 


